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Mr. Michael E. Stogner
October 29, 1996

If you have any questions or need additional information, do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned at 713-544-4589.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours yery truly,

Jeff A. Dethrow CPL

Contract Landman

Western Asset Administration
Continental Division

encl

\/ cc w/encl: Mr. Jerry Sexton
State of New Mexico
Oil Conservation District
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs NM 88241-1980



